
From: Sandy Federspiel
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony in opposition of HB 2027-Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 11:48:54 AM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sandy Federspiel <slfeds@bendbroadband.com>
Subject: from Sandra Federspiel
Date;
To: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources

House Bill 2027:

This project to have the bridge connecting both sides of the river has been in the 
master plan for years.
I want this trail and bridge to go through for the use of tourists and locals and 
anyone else who chooses to use it.
Each bridge that is planned for in Deschutes County has been a struggle to get 
passed and built.
This area needs bridges for people to use as this city grows and it will grow.
Please consider this issue and move forward for having the bridge being built.

Sandra Federspiel
2721 N.W. Nightfall Circle
Bend, OR 97703
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